
 

April 28, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Agoura Hills/Calabasas Community Center in fiscal year 2022.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Agoura Hills, CA located at the Agoura 

Hills/Calabasas Community Center at 27040 Malibu Hills Road, Calabasas, CA 91301. 

 

The funding would be used as a much needed, one-time expense on capital improvement projects at the 

Agoura Hills/Calabasas Community Center. The Center is a public facility that provides community 

services, recreation programs, regional services support, and special events and activities to a large, 

regional community in the Las Virgenes corridor of Los Angeles County. This public facility is in need of 

major repairs and capital improvements to a very dilapidated infrastructure that includes a damaged roof, 

antiquated HVAC systems, aging infrastructure, and outdated technological hardware. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


